
 

 
 
 

 

April 27, 2024 
 
To,                   
BSE Limited 
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
(Scrip Code: 500365) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Disclosure of information pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
 

We are pleased to inform that the Company has received an order valued at Rs. 21.64 
crore (including taxes) from a domestic PSU customer for supply of Stainless Steel 
Seamless Tubes. These tubes shall be produced in an integrated manner under one roof 
(from Steel making to final Tubes) and will be used for critical boiler application. The said 
order is expected to be executed by January 2025 as per requirement of the customer.  
 
The Company has received the said order in normal course of business. The said 
transaction is not falling under related party transaction and is done at arm’s length basis.  
 
The above is in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and the Company’s Code of Practices and 
Procedure for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information. 
 
Kindly take note of the above.  
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Welspun Specialty Solutions Limited  
 
 
Suhas Pawar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS-36560 
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